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COMMERCIAL PERMITTEE BULLETIN #04 
 

Issued  December 13 2021 
Commercial Permittee Bulletins are issued on an as needed basis. The information is primarily intended for Saskatchewan commercial permittees. 

 
 

Home Delivery Special Use Permit  

This bulletin is to advise The Alcohol Control Regulations, 2016 was amended effective November 15, 2021 to 
remove the requirements that the holder of a home delivery special use permit shall ensure that: 

• the person delivering the beverage alcohol is carrying a copy of the home delivery special use permit; 

• on delivery of the beverage alcohol to the purchaser, require the purchaser to sign a receipt for the sale and 
delivery of beverage alcohol. 

 
 
Questions 
If you have questions or require clarification, please contact Rohan Swaby at 306-787-1349 or 
rswaby@slga.gov.sk.ca 

For further information about a liquor permit, contact SLGA Licensing Services at 1-800-787- 5563 or 
ll@slga.gov.sk.ca.  
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